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Angel Carrillo Rodriguez <cara2008mx@hotmail.com>
Saturday, March 20, 2010 10:50 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

To David Stawick,
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission:

I do not undertood the extraregulation at leverage to 10:1 you proposed, that kind of situation
may the forex trader only for a global elite, only affect the traders that can not have counts
of hundred thousands dollars, this regulation is retrograde and is not a good solution for this
economic situation. The past year you change de limit at leverage for a good reason, but the
leverage limit to 10:1 is excesive and affect no only the mini traders affect brockers and
the posibility of future expansion of this market.

Sincerely
RIN 3038-AC61
Angel Carrillo.
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